
Heather Lake Homeowners Association 
         February 2016 

ANNUAL MEETING OF 

THE HOA:  THURSDAY, 

MARCH 24  6-8PM 

Wagnall’s Memorial 

Our current Bylaws stipulate that we have six 

(6) board members.  We currently have five 

(5).  If  you are interested in joining as a board 

member or in a volunteer capacity, please 

contact any member below: 

Board Members: 

*President - Eric Jones        740-927-6226 

*Treasurer  -  Mike Smith        614-619-0070 

*Secretary  -  Rachel Valinsky        614-203-1893 

*Parks & Common - Kevin Spires       614-862-0705 

Grounds Coordinator  

*Deed Restrictions  -  Sandy Stakely    740-808-6041 
 

Board Support: 

*Park/Common Grounds  -  Tom Nutini 

 614-834-4511 

*Architectural Review  -  James Valinsky 

 740-503-9854 

*Volunteer  -  Tara Jones 

 

Note: the open board member position is:   

  Vice President 

www.heatherlake.org 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED Please contact a 

Board member if  you would 

like to volunteer your time to 

work on the maintenance and 

upkeep of  the Heather Lake 

HOA website. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Board Meetings 

Board meetings are open to the 

homeowners.  The next regular meeting is 

scheduled on Wednesday, January 13th at 

6pm at the Valinsky Residence, 1954 

Wilshire Ln NW. Kindly notify a board 

member if you plan to attend. 

   WELCOME NEW  

   BOARD MEMBER! 

 Sandy Stakely 

WINTER WEATHER  

The association does not salt or 

remove snow/ice from the walk 

path around the lake.   

Just a reminder that there is no 

skating on the pond.  Our weather 

is not conducive to a thick, solid 

ice formation. 

 


